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Dear Mr. Rich,

At a regularly scheduled meeting of our organization we voted to suppcrt
your activity of monitoring the Florida Power and Light nuclear power
plant on Hutchinscn Island. We expect to have representation at the
March 29, 1988 meeting in Jensen Beach.

Even though nuclear power is a very complicated business we feel that

more public input should be allowed in decision making processes. We

applaud your interest and will look to find talent to help you in the

future. We are rightly suspicious of high technologies managed by technol-
ogists who have already damaged our environment in all manner of specialized
fields and do not have answers to the problems they create.

Sincerely.

/7’2&3 Y ribz

Copy: Atomic Safety and lLicensing Board
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